Members off to Plymouth

All veterans were invited to the Veterans Dinner on May 17.

The dinner was hosted by Branch 120, the Ladies Auxiliary and the Canada Remembers committee.

Another important meeting this week is the monthly general meeting of the Ladies Auxiliary, when election for the 1995 executive are scheduled.

Members of Branch 120 will be leaving for Plymouth, Mass. on Friday, May 26. They will be attending Memorial Day parades in Plymouth on May 29.

It is with deep regret we announce the passing of Comrade Harold Colpitts. A memorial legion service was held at the Jones Funeral Home on Sunday, May 14. Our deepest sympathy is extended to the Colpitts family at this time.

Golfers mark June 1 in your calendar, this is the day Acton and Georgetown will be trying to see who is the better team.

Legion Lines

HARRY ARCHER

The game will be played at Acton Meadows.

Saturday's Meat Draw winners were:
Muriel Lafleur 2, Jeff Harris 2, Bill Collier
2, "Dillon" the dog 2, Jean & John Neary,
Wes Goodman, Don Gregson, Olive Wilde,
Isabel Jack, Cliff Claude, Sue Cole, H&J
Plackett (visiting from England), Linda
Buckley, Bill Devries, Norm
Marchmount, Joe Lennon, H. Henderson,
Mitchell Reynolds, Jack Crawford, Jim
Akers, D. Bouley, W. McBain. The Hidden
Dart score winners were Leanne Hall and
Newt Monk.

Koen elected as president

Wednesday Bridge had four tables; the winners were Len Lovell, Lil Cook, Ward Hamilton and Dot Norton.

Thursday Euchre had 14 tables. First place winners were Fred Johnson and Doris Jestin; second Rita Kelly, M. Homes; third, Liz Klimsiak, Helen Otterbein, Anne Elsie; fourth Helen Cummings. Hidden score Herb Rowe.

We did not have our regular Meat Draw, but the Acton Community Support Group took over the Legion for the day, they had a special Meat Draw. I don't have all the names but they will publish one. The Acton Community Support Group would like to thank all the people who came out and joined them on May 13 for the Fun Day.

Sad to report the passing of two more of our vets, Charlie Davies of Georgetown and Ken Beerman. Our sympathy goes out to their families.

Acton Legion

JOYCE BUCHANAN

On June 4, Ab Irwin would like your help planting geraniums for Decoration

It is unfortunate that someone chose V.E. Day weekend to destroy the wreaths that were placed at the Cenotaph, maybe to them there was no meaning, but to the families of the men listed on the Cenotaph it is treasured memories. To whoever was responsible this was no way to say "Thanks for our Freedom."

Monday saw Frank Koen elected as your president, so come on down and give him your support.



The Greatest Gift

You Can Give
Your Child
CONFIDENCE

Because with CONFIDENCE
Nothing Is
Impossible!

\$24.99

PROGRAM

includes an

OFFICIAL BLACK

BELT UNIFORM
SATISFACTION GUARANTEED

The study of KARATE is a fun, disciplined way to develop the qualities of good character. In addition, with greater confidence, your child will have a brighter future. Call this week. New classes are forming now for all age groups.

Call Now For Bookings For Your Introductory Classes

"PREPARING TODAY'S CHILDREN FOR TOMORROW'S REALITIES"



Chris & Pam Boreland's

GEORGETOWN KARATE CLUB

873-9489

150 ARMSTRONG AVE., UNIT #9, GEORGETOWN, ONTARIO L7G 5G8

Okinawan Shorin-Ryu (Matsubayashi-Ryu) Karate-Do (Affiliated with World Shorin-Ryu Karate-Do Federation, Naha, Okinawa, Japan)

A Paint Store Is Having A Book Sale? Go Figure.



OK, still reading? Then we must have the kind of book sale that interests you. So you might also be interested to know we have all the tools and expert advice you'll need to help make the job easier. OK, so now that you're really interested, check below for a store near you. But hurry, the sale ends June 10, 1995.

the paint and paper people

*Compared to St Clair's after-sale price. Fabric and accessories not included. Sale ends June 10 '95

GEORGETOWN
Northview Centre
(Guelph St. & Mountainview Rd.)

873-0288